Minutes for the December 2008 Starke County Amateur Radio Club meeting held on December 14, 2008 at the Wooden Nickel.
There were approximately 30 individuals who attended the Christmas party held at the Wooden Nickel in North Judson. Prior to dinner, Tony reported that the grant from Starke County came in for Educational material for the Club.  He is looking at getting an overhead projector, lap computer and some reading material.

Next meeting is Jan 15th and there is DXing class on Jan 6th, both at the Knox Library.

 Respectively submitted
John, W3ML
On Wednesday December 17, 2008 the following update was received for the end of year financial report.

End of the Year Report 2008
Starke County Amateur Radio Club
 Closed account at North Judson Bank 
Money withdrawn cashier's check                              $192.88
Cash on hand                                                                       .32
November Raffle money                                               $26.00
 Grant money deposited in 1st Source Bank             $1,500.00
 Payment for checks for account                                 - $19.00
 Total balance at 1st Source Bank as of 12/18/08     $1,700.20
 Submitted,

Janet KC9HUG
